

MT. DIABLO IRIS SOCIETY

Newsletter — November 1990

President - Dan Johnson (415) 527-8846; Vice President - Paula Vaaler (707) 557-3221; Secretary - Dorothy Rucker (415) 837-2098; Treasurer - Barbara Whitely (415) 685-1905;

Newsletter - T Corlews (415) 932-1998; Directors - Joanne Loop (41 39-3418, Roger Smith (707) 745-4640 and James 4tely (415) 685-1905

ANNUAL FALL DINNER

November 16, 1990

Heather Farm Garden Center

1540 Marchbanks Drive Walnut Creek, California

Doors Open at 6:30 p.m. Dinner at 7:00 p.m.

The Society will be providing the usual trimmings — rolls, butter, coffee and tea. Arrangements have also been made for baked ham and/or turkey. You should bring a hot dish, a salad or a dessert — and make them of generous size. Bring your own complete table service as there is no backup supply of china and/or flatware at the Garden Center. You should also supply any beverages your family may wish other than tea or coffee. If you have questions or you need additional information, call Dan Johnson (415) 527-8846 or Paula Vaaler (707) 557-3221.

And yes, there will be door prize iris for a few very lucky people. Those scheduled are

Desert Finery (Rich 1990) Arilbred Desert Moonlight (Rich1990) Arilbred Eggnog (Byers 1990) Tall Bearded Fanfaron (Hager 1988) Tall Bearded

Cinnamon Apples (Black 1990) Mimiature Dwarf Classy Babe (Miller 1990) Standard Dwarf Cream Cake (Niswonger 1990) Standard Dwarf

The next meeting will be on January 11, 1991. In the meantime, have a Thankful Thanksgiving, a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!